
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
August 20, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Wahrenbrock Dippell 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
 
RE: ET-2021-0020 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dippell: 
  

On March 28, 2024, Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri filed a revision of Schedule No. 6, 
Schedule of Rates for Electricity.  This letter is being transmitted to you to withdraw Schedule No. 6, Schedule of 
Rates for Electricity regarding the 1st Revised Sheet No. 164.4, and the 2nd Revised Sheet No. 164.5.   

 
 File No. ET-2021-0020 is the file in which the tariff sheets were originally approved, and the Original 

Sheet No. 164.4 and 1st Revised Sheet No. 164.5 remain effective.  However, the Charge Ahead – Business 
Solutions program expired May 30, 2024, under the terms of those tariff sheets. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jennifer L. Hernandez 
 
Jennifer S. Hernandez 
Corporate Counsel 
 
 


